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May 5, 2021 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 21-030 - Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Withdrawal of Motion for Confidential 

Treatment (Exhibits Unitil-TRD-9 and Unitil-TRD-10) 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On April 2, 2021, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES” or the “Company”) submitted to 
the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“the Commission”) a filing in support 
of its request for a rate increase. Included with the Company’s filing was a Motion for 
Protective Order and Confidential Treatment (the “Motion”) in connection with 
Schedules Unitil-TRD-9 and Unitil-TRD-10, as well as Certain Company Officers’ 
Compensation contained in the Volume of Supplemental Filing Requirements pursuant to 
N.H. Code of Administrative Rules Puc 1604.01(a)(14). 
 
UES hereby withdraws the Motion only as it pertains to Schedules Unitil-TRD-9 and 
Unitil-TRD-10. The Company does so without prejudice and without waiving its rights to 
seek a protective order and confidential treatment in connection with similar reports in 
the future. Public copies of Schedules Unitil-TRD-9 and Unitil-TRD-10 are enclosed 
with this letter. 
 
The Company does not withdraw the Motion as it pertains to Supplemental Filing 
Requirement Puc 1604.01(a)(14). At the Prehearing Conference on April 22, 2021, UES 
agreed to submit a revised version of Supplemental Filing Requirement Puc 
1604.01(a)(14) Attachment 1 that included aggregate compensation for UES officers. A 
redacted version of the revised document is enclosed with this letter. UES will separately 
provide a confidential version of the document to counsel for Commission Staff and the 
Office of the Public Advocate. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Service List  
 
 


